
10/13/20 

Parents and Families of Larchmont,  

I trust all are well and off to another great week here at Larchmont. I am contacting you to let you know 

that we have another round of Take Home Bags available for our students. This round of bags contains 

art supplies, a recorder for 3rd graders, and a consumable work book for certain grades. Several items, 

including head phones and white boards, are still on back order. Consider these items like paper 

products from the spring and are in high demand.   

The bags contain flyers for our Online Media Center and the Virtual RAT Race. I encourage all of our 

families to continue with this wonderful event. This year’s race will be one we always remember. Here is 

the registration link: https://ratrace.enmotive.com  

You will also be able to pick up your child’s Leopards Stick Together t-shirt (see attached). We encourage 

the students and staff to wear these shirts on Fridays to show our school spirit. I want to thank our PTA 

for designing and purchasing the shirts for our boys and girls. Your continued support of our school is 

greatly appreciated.  

Take Home Bags and t-shirts will be available at the front of the school beginning tomorrow Wednesday, 

October 14th from 9:00 to 4:00. Please feel free to stop by. T-shirts and bags will be available each day 

from 9:00 to 3:00 from the office.  

Finally, if you have been contacted by the office to swap out a laptop for a new Chromebook, please do 

so as soon as possible.  

Thank you to all of our students, parents, and families for your grace and patience as we continue with 

our virtual learning. Leopards Stick Together! 

Have a great day and stay safe,  

Dr. Peterson  

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fratrace.enmotive.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cjspeters%40nps.k12.va.us%7Cfb8ebd10b9cb483400f708d86567aed9%7C0c3b3cb60d6a4d31b043f61fb69363d3%7C0%7C0%7C637370843727380903&sdata=XOLUnNdWhjbxWpCF7FTEnmttLsG0mRz2XH5HvaSSXXM%3D&reserved=0

